











NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
DECENNIAL COMMITTEE ON LOCAL GOVERNMENT EFFICIENCY


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all interested parties that the Decennial Committee on Local Government Efficiency will hold a public meeting on June 20, 2023, at 5:30 p.m., in the council chambers located on the second floor of The Center @ Stevenson Park, 3101 Washington Boulevard, Bellwood, Illinois, 60104, for the purpose of considering the published agenda and discuss and analyze the Park District’s governing statutes, ordinances, rules, procedures, powers, jurisdiction, shared services, intergovernmental agreements and interrelationships with other governmental units and the State.
